Development Clerk

From: Ohle, Tyler <Tyler.Ohle@ontswcd.com>

Sent: Tuesday, August 27, 2019 9:45 AM

To: cjensen@townofcanandaigua.org; devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org
Subject: Application No. CPN-19-066

Chris,

This office has received a set of plans and a request for comments from your office. Since this parcel falls
within the Canandaigua Lake Watershed, this office will need to review the plans for the onsite wastewater
treatment (septic) system. The appropriate Application Form and review fee must be submitted along with the
plans. Approval of the system from this office should be obtained prior to issuance of the building permit.
After quick review of pertinent data, | offer the following comments:

1. Soil data has seasonal high ground water @ 27”, and roots to 12”. The soil perc data does not show
the depth of the test, with rates @ 13min. A 24” depth for a perc test must be shown to consider
the proposed shallow trench system.

Should you or any other interested party have any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to contact
this office at any time.

Tyler Ohle

Canandaigua Lake Watershed Inspector

Ontario County Soil and Water Conservation District
Office: 585-396-9716 / Cell: 585-704-5819
Canandaigua Lake Watershed Inspection Program

“This message may contain confidential, sensitive and/or proprietary information and is intended for the
person/entity to whom it was originally addressed. Any use by others is strictly prohibited.”



